
NEWS RELEASE 
NCDSB Offers Support to District School Board Ontario North East 
Timmins, July 10, 2012:  

This afternoon during an emergency teleconference meeting, the Board of Trustees for 

the Northeastern Catholic District School Board voted unanimously to offer any 

assistance required of our co-terminus board, including a facility.  

Board Chair, Rick Brassard, stated, “We were deeply saddened to hear about the 

tragic fire at the DSBONE Schumacher Board Office. We were thankful that there were 

no injuries sustained in the fire. In the spirit of community, we have extended our offer of 

help to our educational neighbours.”   

Glenn Sheculski, Director of Education said, “It’s unfortunate that DSBONE and 

Schumacher have lost such a historic building. On behalf of our Senior Administration 

team, I would like to express our condolences on this loss and offer any support to our 

colleagues at DSBONE during this time.”  

For more information, please contact: 
Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer at (705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 
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